M E M O R A N D U M
TO:
 MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON

                       DR. MARIA BROWN

                       KAREN BYRD

                       JULIA PILE 

                       TROY FRYMAN

                       MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN
DATE:           NOVEMBER 24, 2020

RE:                MEMORANDUM RELATED TO THE PROFESSIONAL CONSULTANT AGREEMENT BETWEEN DR. ERIC JACKSON AND THE BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS

                      Our Diversity/Equity/Inclusion (D/E/I) Task Force has recommended that we consult with an expert in diversity, equity and inclusion to ensure we review the current curriculum and future curriculum through the lens of equity.
                       Dr. Jackson will consult with the Task Force’s curriculum sub-committee to ensure a focus on learning opportunities that are rigorous, relevant, accessible and equitable for all Boone County learners. The scope of consultation will not exceed $4000.
I have attached a copy of the Professional Consultant Agreement for your review.

 I recommend the board approve the Professional Consultant Agreement, as presented.
